
June	2,	2020	

WEEKLY	SHOUTOUT	FROM	THE	TOWN	CLERK	

	

Another	week	–	thank	you	once	again	for	all	your	cooperation.		
We	are	getting	things	done	in	a	timely	fashion.	

	

THE	UNREGISTERED	DOG	LIST	WILL	BE	SENT	TO	THE	POLICE	
DEPARTMENT	[AS	REQUIRED	BY	LAW]	BY	JUNE	15……	

	

Hope	all	is	well	with	all	of	you	–	what	we	are	doing	here	seems	
to	be	working	for	us	in	the	office	and	for	those	“on	the	other	
side	of	the	door”.	

	

MY	eye	surgery	was	rescheduled	for	June	24	and	then	again	on	
July	8	so	please	come	early	for	the	June	registrations.	

	

Taxes	can	be	dropped	off	in	the	mail	slot..with	your	email	
address	and	a	receipt	will	be	emailed	to	you.	

	

Be	safe	and	healthy	my	friends…..	

	

Pat	Tucker	

	


